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President’s letter

Happy Thanksgiving! Don’t forget to bring all
your quilts to our next meeting on the 8" for
the Quilt Grab. Remember we will be safely
keeping them until our December General
meeting on the 13"...the night of our Christmas
Party and potluck. We will be again doing the
homemade ornament exchange at the
December meeting just in case you want to get
a head start. We will also be drawing secret pal
names at that meeting if you want to
participate.

We will be voting on next years board at the
November meeting. We have volunteers for
the following positions:

President — Marlene Bowman
VP Membership — Eileen Burns
VP Membership — Linda Tashiro
VP Programs — Carol Poisal

VP Programs — Nancy Fogo
Treasurer — Marion Hall

Secretary — Debbie Stefan

There are several openings for other postions
that we need volunteers for. Librarian,
Hospitality, Sunshine, next years Christmas quilt

co-ordinater and more. Please see me at the
general meeting if you would like to volunteer
for one of the positions.

Don’t forget we will be drawing out the
winning ticket for this years beautiful
opportunity quilt at our December
meeting.....so sell those tickets! All monies go
to charities, so please do your part. See Beth if
you need more tickets.

See everyone on the 8™
Debbie

PNQG President

Handi Quilter HQ-sixteen with stitch regulator,
frame, bobbin winder, instructional DVD’s &
more. Call Lynda at

760-378-3746



Home Tour is Coming Up Fast!

The November meeting is the famous “Quilt
Grab” meeting. This is the meeting where
we select the quilts for the houses. They
will be returned to you at the December
meeting.

Included in the newsletter are the labels for

your quilts and the Personal Inventory sheet.

The labels need to be attached to your
quilts before you bring them to the meeting.
The inventory sheet is for you to note which
house your quilt will be at. You will fill this
out during the meeting. Before you leave,
we will make a copy of this sheet for our
records.

House Descriptions

Magana House - 5865 EIm. This cabin was
built in 1916. The style is “bachelor”, so we
will be looking for any type of quilts to fill this
house. There is one bedroom downstairs
and two small bedrooms upstairs. Our
featured quilter, Charlotte Ketcheside, will
be in the large family room with her quilts.

Campbell House - 1405 Laura. This house
is a lovely three-bedroom home with an
open plan kitchen/dining room/living room
and separate den/office. Outside is a large
wraparound deck with a homeowner-built
cascading stream running alongside. The
home is decorated primarily in neutrals so
we can be flexible with the color palette,
however, because the owners have Mickey

Mouse/Disney collectibles as well as a 5-
foot Nutcracker on display, quilts that
contribute to those themes would be
welcomed.

Stayton House - 997 Oriole Rd. This old
cabin was built in the 20s, but has recently
been remodeled (after a disastrous flood).
The wood floors were replaced with slate,
giving it a very elegant look. The main part
of the cabin is a cottage look — reminiscent
of the “Craftsman” style. The main living
area is open containing the kitchen, dining
area, and the living room. Both the
downstairs bedrooms have lovely pitched
ceilings, giving them a very open feel. An
addition to the cabin was done in logs. In
this portion of the house, there is a
downstairs room that is a workout room and
upstairs is a lovely bedroom with a large
picture window looking out into the trees.
The colors throughout the house are light
yellow, seafoam green, and brick red.

Ludwig - 1279 Oriole. The first floor is
comprised of a great room and an office,
both of which have views of the country
club. The office features pecan wood
floors. The upstairs has a grandchildren's
room and a master suite. Both rooms have
beamed ceilings that will be great for
hanging quilts. All of the interior walls are
wood. The property also has a guest cabin
with a small kitchen. Style of quilts is
mountain or country.

Dear Quilters and Master Cooks,

It's that time of year again to start thinking
of wonderful warm homemade cookies for
the cookie house on the home tour.



This year the Golden Spoon award is
again up for grabs. Simply tape your recipe
to the top of your 3 dozen cookies and you
are in the running. The recipes will be put
together in a small booklet for all to enjoy
which will be available in February.

Please drop off your cookies at Kim
Small's house, 2329 East Canyon Dr. | will
be home all day Thursday, Friday from noon
till 5pm, or bring them to me at the first
house on the preview tour Friday
night. Please do not bring them to the
cookie house the day of the tour. If you
have any questions, call Kim Small at 760-
249-5069. Directions to Kim’s house: Hwy
2 to Wright Mountain Rd. Turn right on
Zermatt for 2 blocks, then left on Zurich.
Follow to end of the road. House is across
the street, on East Canyon Dr and Zurich.
Tan house Red trim

President — Debbie Stefan 249-6015

VP Programs — Marion Hall 249-5028 &
Carol Poisal 868-5101

VP Membership — Kandi Harrower 868-1096
and Nancy Fogo 220-5862

Secretary — Joy Agnew 249-6068
Treasurer —Joyce Gwinner 249-5315
Publicity — Marilyn Caudron 249-1098
Newsletter — Susan Butler 246-8803
Webmaster — Beth Stanton 249-9037

Mini Quilt Auction Chair — Marlene Bowman
249-5753 & Icky Orr 249-6210

Home Tour Chair — Linda Tashiro 249-5209

Secret Pal — Kathy Mekemson 249-5684
Sunshine — Anne Harris 662-9050
Librarian — Kim Ogilvie 249-4250
Hospitality — Marlene Delongh 868-1673

SCCQC - Lorrie Havens 249-5954 & Joyce
Gwinner 249-5315

Mystery Quilt — Lynn Crawford 249-8869
Christmas Quilt — Tracy Gwinner 249-4602
Raffle Queen — Jackie Weddle 249-437

Historian — Judy Scrivner 868-3040 & Judy
Lesseg 221-6956

If you want
to add anything or put in a news
article contact me, Susan at
(bsandk@hotmail.com)
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Use the enclosed labels to describe

your quilt to us. We only need your
name, phone number, and a quilt
number on the label, with the
information about the quilt going on the
personal inventory sheet. For quilt
number, number your quilts as follows:
First initial, last initial, and then a
number you assign. For example, Rose
Burcher would be RB1, RB2, RB3, etc.
This is important — we want to get the
right quilts back to their rightful owners.
Attach one label to each quilt you are
loaning to us for the home tour. Copy
this form if more labels are needed,
or ask your Quilt Lady for another
form at the meeting.
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